
   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12 January 2018 
 
Trade Notice - Capitaine Cook - Dry-docking 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that upon completion of voyage 84 southbound, the Capitaine 

Cook will proceed to Singapore for a planned dry-dock and replaced by the Capitaine Tasman. 

 

The Capitaine Tasman will commence deployment in Tauranga on the 2nd February from voyage 85N as 

follows: 

 

 
 

PFL appreciates your cooperation in advance and continued support during this period of planned tonnage 

adjustment 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 

 

  

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 


